Paul Barnett

From:

Paul Barnett

Sent: To: 03 June 2016 10:03 'Matthew Monteith'

Subject:

RE: The Forge

Thank you Matthew Yes it does

Is this an extension to the existing site or is it a new site

Paul

From: Matthew Monteith [mailto:matthew.monteith@turnersparksgroup.com]

Sent: 02 June 2016 14:58

To: Paul Barnett

c: Rebecca Peachey; martin.levick@cheltenham.go.uk

Subject: RE: The Forge

Hi Paul

The application is to replace the buildings at the front and will not go into the car parking area.

I hope this helps.

Matthew

From: < Paul.Barnett@cheltenham.gov.uk >

Date: 1 June 2016 17:56:38 EEST

To: <rebecca.peachey@turnersparksgroup.com>

Cc: < Martin.Levick@cheltenham.gov.uk >, < Mark.Nelson@cheltenham.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: The Forge

Dear Beck

It has come to my attention as the Boroughs Mobile Home Licencing Officer, that Turners have recently made application to locate further static units adjacent to the Forge Mobile Home Park and on land currently providing the sites required parking as per the terms of the current site licence. Before any planning application is implemented you will need to demonstrate where the required site parking will be located.

Paul Barnett
Compliance Officer
Built Environment and Regulatory Services
Cheltenham Borough Council
tel 01242 264221
fax 01242 264210

website: www.cheltenham.gov.uk

Working together to create a great future for Cheltenham

This email (and any attachments) is strictly confidential and is intended for the use of the addressee only. If you are not the addressee please notify the sender at Cheltenham Borough Council (CBC) and delete the message and any attachments. Emails are virus checked,

however, CBC does not accept any liability for any loss or damage. The security of any information sent by email to CBC cannot be guaranteed. Any information sent to CBC may be copied to other council officials or outside agencies in line with legislation. www.cheltenham.gov.uk